Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bradley Blevins <bradley.blevins@chk.com>

Sent: Monday, July 16, 2012 11:01 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Amos, James A (jamos@blm.gov); James_Amos@blm.gov
Cc: Bradley Blevins

Subject: Government D 4- Release

Mike/ Jim

Per our phone conversation on 7-12-12 this e-mail is ensuring notification of a release the Chesapeake had on the
Government D #4. A one inch injection hose ruptured releasing 20 barrels of produced water to the ground surface, 15
barrels was recovered by vacuum truck. Environmental cleanup crews were dispatched to location to start cleanup. EPI
will be excavating soils from location, pasture and delineating the flow path and will collecting samples of these areas.
If you have any questions please let me know.

Thank you.

Bradley Blevins

EH & S Field Specialist

DAR

Hobbs Field Office

North Permian Division

Office: (575) 391-1462 x 86424
Cell: (575) 441-0341

Fax: (575)391-6679
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This email (and attachments if any) is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed, and may contain information that is confidential
or privileged and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If the reader of this email is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible for
delivering this message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited.
If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by return email and destroy all copies of the email (and attachments if any).



